
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUMMER NEWSLETTER 10 – 28.06.2024 
 
Hi everyone, 
Obviously, Sports Day grabbed all of the headlines this week as I was just so super impressed 
with every single aspect of it.  The children were resilient, kind, put loads of effort in and were 
good sports throughout the day, and it really did reflect what we are about at Carbeile.  Thank you 
for attending and making it such a special day. 
 
The children have also been doing assessments of various types over the past couple of weeks 
and we have seen some staggering results.  Yet again down to the hard work of our children (and 
staff)! 
 
Not a huge newsletter from school this week, though lots of extra posters after the dates at the 
end, so check these out. 
 
Have a great weekend everyone (only 3 weeks and 3 days of school get ups left – that’s 18 days). 
 
Take care 
 
Mr. H 
 
ParentPay - Polite Reminder 
The daily deadline for ordering meals is 8.00am. If you miss the deadline and a meal is not 
reserved, you will need to provide a packed lunch. Please also discuss with your child what has 
been ordered. Many thanks.  
And a menu change for 9th July. Burgers instead of tuna pasta bake.  A reminder text for this is 
scheduled for the evening of Sunday 7th July. 
 
Get Shirty Mufti 
Between the three Torpoint schools and other donations, the mufti day last week raised a grand 
total of £887.36 for the MUGA.  Carbeile raised over £250. Thank you to everyone who donated. 
 
Moving to Secondary School 
This is a link that has some good guidance for parents with reference to the year 6 to 7 transition: 
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/moving-to-secondary-school-online-safety-guide/ 
 
Summer Fayre 
A quick reminder that the Summer Fayre on Friday 12th July is a bit different this year, with all 
stalls being run by the year 6 children as part of their ‘Fiver Challenge’.  Please come along and 
support this as it means money for the school and a sense of achievement for the children.  We 
really need some raffle prizes if you know of something you can donate, and we also need some 
volunteers to run the teas and coffees please.  Email be for any of this.  Thanks. 
 
Play Equipment 
After some exceptional hard work from our PTFA over the past couple of years, we have decided 
to spend all of the funds on some amazing play equipment to replace the old one that has reached 
the end of its life.  Check out the link.  Installed over October half term. 
https://creativeplayuk.com/playground-equipment/trim-trails/adventure-trails/adventure-trail-16/ 
 

https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/moving-to-secondary-school-online-safety-guide/
https://creativeplayuk.com/playground-equipment/trim-trails/adventure-trails/adventure-trail-16/


 
Dates for your diary: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

SUMMER  

Wednesday 3rd July Year 3 ukulele performance  

Thursday 4th July Year 6 Camel Creek trip 

Friday 5th July Year 2 parent meeting  

Friday 5th July Year 3 Aquarium Sleepover 

Monday 8th July Cooking Demo at 3.30pm 

Wednesday 10th July 
Transition Day where all children move to their new class for the 
day. Year 6 to TCC in uniform 

Thursday 11th July Summer Term Reports to Parents 

Friday 12th July Summer Fayre (Year 6 Fiver Challenge) 

Friday 12th July Year 6 Sleepover 

Tuesday 16th July Year 6 End of Year Play, 6.00pm 

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 End of Year Play, 6.00pm 

Thursday 18th July Parents’ Evening 

Monday 22nd July Year 6 Colour Run 

Wednesday 24th July LAST DAY OF SUMMER TERM 

Thursday 25th July SUMMER HOLIDAYS START 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  


